hope  honesty  patience  joy  forgiveness  tolerance  thankfulness  respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love
[image: ]



respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love




Life in all its Fullness
Dear Parents/Carers
	
In response to parent feedback, we are very excited to launch our new homework books today! Inside you will find a homework agreement that we would ask you and your child to sign. You will also find a homework menu. Rather than children having weekly homework, it will now be set across the whole half term which provides you with more flexibility on how and when to complete it. We ask that a minimum of five activities are selected and completed from the homework menu. Some of these activities may be completed in your child’s homework book or others may be more creative and you may want to take a photograph or bring it into school. Children that complete five activities will receive a homework certificate at the end of the half term. Your child is more than welcome to complete more. 

This homework is in addition to ten to fifteen minutes of daily reading and if children are in Years One and Two children will also be sent home spellings weekly. Children in Year Two are also encouraged to practise their times tables using Times Table Rockstars (achievements for this are given out weekly in assembly). 

Some of the choices on the homework menu may be set online using Purple Mash. Your child’s login for this is found on the back page of their homework book. Along with your child’s Times Table Rockstars password if they are in Year Two. 

We would ask that homework books and reading diaries are kept in children’s book bags daily so that they can be checked every two weeks by the teacher. We ask that this half term’s homework is completed by Monday 25th March in order for teachers to mark the homework and to ensure that children who have completed the minimum of five activities receive a certificate. The homework book will then be returned after half term with the new homework menu.  

We thank you for your support in this and hope that you and your child find the activities enjoyable and purposeful. We welcome any feedback you may have. 

Yours Sincerely, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]

Mrs R Byng and Mr M Carr












hope  honesty  patience  joy  forgiveness  tolerance  thankfulness  respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love


















hope  honesty  patience  joy  forgiveness  tolerance  thankfulness  respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love









respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love


[image: DiocBirmLogoMonochromesmall]

[image: ]
New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU
Tele:  0121 675 8700  Fax:  0121 675 8411
Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk



Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Dawn Gallagher



This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment
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